
Safety Reminders for Our Upcoming 

Activities 

Dear Social Club Members, 

As we look forward to our exciting activities scheduled for the upcoming weeks, we want to 

remind everyone of the safety protocols we have in place to ensure a fun and secure environment 

for all. 

1. Health Guidelines 

• Please stay home if you are feeling unwell or experiencing any symptoms of illness. 

• We encourage everyone to practice good hand hygiene. Hand sanitizers will be available 

at all activities. 

• Masks are recommended in crowded settings or when social distancing cannot be 

maintained. 

2. Emergency Contacts 

In case of an emergency, please be informed of the following contacts: 

• Emergency Services: 911 

• Club Safety Officer: [Name and Phone Number] 

3. Transportation Safety 

For events involving transportation: 

• Please wear seatbelts at all times. 

• Do not use electronic devices while driving. 

Let's prioritize safety as we enjoy our club activities. Thank you for your cooperation, and we 

look forward to seeing you all! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 


